

Webb Happenings Newsletter

Corri Nastasi, Principal

corri.nastasi@myhpsd.org

248-658-5900

August 11, 2025



Important Dates

8/21/25- Kindergarten Open House 2-6PM

8/27/25 - First Day of School - Half Day - 12:30-3:10PM

8/28/25 - First full day of school

8/29/25 - No School

9/1/25 - No School Labor Day

9/4/25 - Meet the Teacher Night - 6PM

From the Principal

Dear Webb Families,

Happy August! It won't be long now until the students are making their way back into school. I am sending out a short version of our newsletter with a couple of reminders and dates to put on your calendar as you start to think about sending the kids back to school. The most important thing you can do is make sure that your child(ren) is enrolled for next school year. Numbers are tight in some grades and we are NOT holding spots for students who are not enrolled. There are clear directions below and there will be an enrollment open house at the board office this Wednesday. Please reach out to the office to let us know if you need any help with this.

The newsletters coming in the following weeks will have more details about back to school events, but I wanted to get this information to you as you start to plan. I hope you all are having and continue to have a great summer. See you soon!

Sincerely,

Corri Nastasi

Principal, Webb Elementary

Busing for the 25-26 School Year

The district will again provide bussing for Webb families that live inside the Hazel Park School District for the 25-26 school year. The stops and times will remain the same as last year. For more information or to sign your child up for bus transportation please reach out to our transportation office at 248-658-5948

Supply Lists

The elementary school supply list can be found on our school website at https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:US:cd9c969a-9790-49d0-a154-bb900f448bce?viewer%21megaVerb=group-discover

<u>Kindergarten/Young 5's Open House</u>

Incoming Kindergarten and Young 5's families, mark your calendars for Thursday, August 21st. We will have an open house for our kindergarten and young 5's families from 2-6PM. You can drop it any time to do a brief meet-up with your teacher, see the classroom, drop off supplies, etc. We hope to see you there.

Re-enrollment

The district has put enrollment and re-enrollment back in the hands of the schools. We struggle every year to get many of our parents to re-enroll from school which leaves us with information that is not updated or accurate for the students. STUDENTS WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO RETURN TO SCHOOL NEXT YEAR IF THEY ARE NOT RE-ENROLLED in PowerSchool. If you have any questions, or need help, please reach out to the school office. Here are some helpful directions:

- Login to the PowerSchool Parent Portal @ https://hazelpark.powerschool.com/public/home.html
- Use your username and password. If you don't know it, please reach out to the school office to obtain that information.
- Once you have logged in, click on the "more" button (bottom right)
- Click on "forms"
- Make sure you click on "enrollment forms
- You will need to fill out each section of the forms. THIS IS VERY IMPORTANT. If all forms are not completed your child will not be enrolled or on class lists for next year.
- After you fill out the form, it will say "pending review". That just means the administration building has to approve it.
- Please be sure that ALL CONTACT INFORMATION IS UPDATED FOR ALL EMERGENCY CONTACTS.
- I highly encourage families to put any emergency contacts that may have to pick up your student from school - WE CANNOT RELEASE STUDENTS TO PEOPLE WHO ARE NOT ON THE EMERGENCY LIST.

Feel free to reach out to the office if you have any questions or issues with this process. In order to support you, we will have a computer on

HAZEL PARK
SCHOOLS

1620 E. Elza
Hazel Park, MI 48030
Phone: (248) 658-5205

BACK-TO-SCHOOL
REGISTRATION
NIGHTS

July 17 - 4 to 8 pm

July 31 - 4 to 8 pm

Aug. 14 - 4 to 8 pm

TODAY'S LEARNERS, TOMORROW'S LEADERS

hand in the office if you need to come into the office to complete this process.

Report Cards

Any report cards that were not picked up at the end of last year, can be picked up in the school office between the hours of 8AM-4PM.

Missing Birth Certificates/Immunizations

Some of you received an email from us because we are missing either a birth certificate or list of immunizations (from a doctor) for your child(ren). We are required by law to have these documents. Mrs. Adams, our school secretary, reached out to all families by phone and email this week to let you know what you are missing to try to get these documents from you before we leave for the summer. If any of these documents are missing, your child will NOT be allowed back for the fall of 2025 until we have received them. We hope you will work with us to get these documents turned in as soon as possible.

Open PTA Position

The PTA executive board is looking for someone who would like to join their executive team as the secretary. If you are interested, please email our PTA president, Jennifer Adams at jennifer.adams@myhpsd.org.

Community Schools

Meet Chloe Herron. Chloe will be coordinating our community schools program at Webb next year. We look forward to providing more community support and programming for our families with the help of Chloe.



JOIN US AT HAPPY LAB!

While children enjoy 1:1 physical activity and swim with a Wayne State student coach, parents join a fitness class and a support group, covering social work topics - all under one roof, in separate spaces, offering kids active fun and parents meaningful respite.

WHO?

Families of children with autism in elementary school

WHEN?

- Wednesday nights 5:45PM 7:15PM
- September 2025 April 2026

*With exclusion of holiday and Wayne State breaks

WHERE?

- Matthaei Physical Education Center
- 5101 John C Lodge Fwy, Detroit 48208

HOW?

Funded by the Michigan Health Endowment Fund with support from Wayne State's Center for Health and Community Impact.

ATTENDANCE:

Families are required to participate in all sessions, as there is always a waitlist for our programs.













Email happylab@wayne.edu with your name, phone number, and child's name and date of birth to get started with enrollment!



GOTTA CATCH 'EM ALL!

HAZEL PARK DISTRICT LIBRARY

WEDNESDAYS at 6:30 PM HARDING PARK

(989 MAPLEDALE FERNDALE, MI 48220)

May 14, 28, June 11, 25, July 9, 23, August 6, 20, September 3, 17

Ruth Wallace, a Pokemon Go Ambassader, will be guiding everyone through the game. We will also be doing raids and walking around catching Pokemon. Every child will receive a free Pokemon card from the library.

Hazel Park District Library Baby — Free! Wednesdays, 1:00 pm

(Older siblings are welcome)

Baby Story Time supports early literacy and language skills by encouraging singing, playing, talking, and shared reading. Join us for fun stories, finger plays, and snuggling in a welcoming environment! This FREE program is geared toward babies, but older siblings are welcome.

